
Assemblymember David Chiu receives
vaccine at Chinese Hospital and
encourages the community to get
vaccinated

Assemblymember David Chiu received his COVID-19 vaccination at Chinese Hospital
in San Francisco today. As eligibility guidelines continue to expand to more
groups, Chiu encourages the community to get vaccinated early to protect
themselves, their families, and their friends.

“I am relieved and incredibly grateful to be receiving this life-saving vaccine,”
said Assemblymember David Chiu. “As of today, any San Franciscan over the age of
50 is eligible to receive this vaccine; as of April 15th, anyone over the age of
16 can receive it. I encourage all eligible residents to get vaccinated as soon
as possible. As we all get vaccinated, this is the first step to resuming some of
our normal activities, visiting family and friends, and ensuring our businesses
can thrive once again.”

“Receiving a vaccination early not only can protect yourself but also those
around you,” said Dr. Jian Zhang, Chinese Hospital CEO. “Vaccination is the most
effective measure to prevent infection with COVID-19 and reduces the occurrence
of severe complications as well as the risk of fatality. I encourage all eligible
community members to seize the opportunity and get vaccinated, to safeguard the
health and well-being of our community.”

Since the onset of the pandemic, Chinese Hospital has been working closely with
the city and state authorities and officials, media, and other community partners
to provide COVID-19-related services, such as testing, contact tracing,
vaccination, treatment, education, and outreach to meet the needs of the
community. Under its community COVID vaccination program this year, Chinese
Hospital has vaccinated thousands of community members in phase 1A and 1B, in
accordance with state and local county guidelines. Starting April 1, Chinese
Hospital is pleased to be able to offer the vaccine to those age 50 years and
older.

“Chinese Hospital is thrilled that we can now serve and vaccinate more
individuals in our community. We look forward to continuing to work with our
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local county and state partners to administer vaccines to our community as
quickly as possible,” said Dr. Zhang. “Chinese Hospital remains committed to
leading our community through this pandemic, and this means getting as many
people vaccinated as we can.”

Chinese Hospital has set up a COVID-19 hotline at 1-628-228-2828 for our patients
and members to schedule a vaccination appointment at one of our clinics in San
Francisco and Daly City. We also host a walk-in COVID vaccination clinic in San
Francisco Chinatown at 845 Jackson Street for other eligible community members.
To learn more about COVID-19 vaccines, please visit our website
www.chinesehospital-sf.org/covid-19-vaccine.
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